
 

1st April 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your money for the collections for the Food Hub £241.71 and the Mission Together Easter 
Egg Raffle which raised £185.05. This is magnificent! 
 
Wednesday Word for Holy Week 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/easter-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=23.4 
 
You Tube Link to the Stations of the Cross from the Catholic cluster. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QL0DIU_C8Vk 
Our children are the First Two stations. Well done to them! 
 
Y4 Swimming. The children will finally start swimming lessons (all being well) on Thursday 22nd April. 
The children will need a swimming costume (no bikinis) / swimming trunks (not swimming shorts). A hat 
will be provided at their first lesson. More information to follow… 
 
WATER SAFETY I have been asked, as the weather gets warmer, that you remind your children of safety 
around water and for them not to attempt to swim in unsupervised outdoor places. 
 
LOCKDOWN The lockdown rules have slightly eased but we must still however be vigilant and keep to 
the rules. Mask wearing is still compulsory on our site and please stick to social distancing as best as 
you can. If I need to contact any class at the beginning of the holidays due to a positive case then 
this will be via email and text. Thank you for your co-operation in keeping us all safe. 
 
HOLY COMMUNION – reminder for parents to reply to the email regarding the 2 guests for Holy 
Communion 
 
READING BOOKS. Books will not be sent home over the holidays from now on but your children still 
have access to Myon and can read widely on that! This is to make sure that we retain our supply of books 
in school. 
We return on Monday 12th April. 
 
 
With every blessing for Easter for you and your families, 
 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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